
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hong Kong-Melbourne 

Sister-school Exchange Program 2018 

Background 

Confucius said, “Isn’t it great having friends to visit us from distant places?” Again, twelve students and 

Principal Dr Esme Capp, and two teachers Miss Melinda Cashen and Miss Laura Luzar of our 

Melbourne sister-school, Princes Hill Primary School (PHPS)are coming to visit us for the tenth time. 

They are staying with us from 7th to 15th October. We hope that this exchange will provide an invaluable 

opportunity for students from both schools to broaden their horizons and promote mutual understanding 

between the west and the east. 

Itinerary 

October 7 

Hello, Hong Kong 

 

 

 

http://www.phps.vic.edu.au/




 

October 8 

Lessons and activities at LHT 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 



 

 

October 9 

Lessons and activities at LHT  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/N53p4tYauRKwSCMXA




 

 



October 10 

Excursion at Nan Lian Garden  

 

October 11 

Lessons and activities 

 

 

 

 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/r34YPSgxQfbZM5oS9
https://photos.app.goo.gl/UDkNXoizZTJQWs4H9


 

 



October 12 

Excursion at Hong Kong Museum of History 

 

October 13-14 

A happy weekend with Hong Kong host family  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/XjaXraaX1zzpZTQi7


October 15 

Lessons and activities at LHT  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/b2nfi17UNCZwSHtC7


Goodbye, Hong Kong  

 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/KPCZ4DHjzLsfuZoV9

